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                                        Michael Thornton
P. Holden (Ass Sec)
[redacted]

                                        2nd October 1992

                 LONDON IRISH FESTIVAL
Dear Michael,

            I have been instructed to write to thank
you very much for the help that you provided
to us in setting up our stall for the Festival.
            The time and equipment that you gave
us was phenomenal.
            The whole of the Committee and members are
eternally grateful to you and your colleagues and
we can only hope that thanks will go a tiny way
to show our great appreciation of the help given.

                         Your faithfully,
                              Pat Holden
